5th Grade October Newsletter!

From the desk of Mrs. Hernandez and Mr. McConnell

Hello parents! Below are events occurring this month. The highlighted events are especially important, as you are invited to these.

Please remember that students have homework Monday through Thursday, and they should be reading at least thirty minutes a night.

October 1-5—Fall Break

October 10-Coffee with the Principal

October 10-School Dance K-3rd 12-1 & 4th-6th 1-2

October 11-Board Meeting @GAC

October 17-Career Day October 31-Fall Festival

On October 31, students are allowed, but not required, to dress in a costume. Please, costumes are to be without a mask and no fake blood or props. For Mr. McConnell's class, costumes must be academic in nature. This means they can be of a real life hero (doctor, athlete, fire fighter, future desired job) or a character from a book (Harry Potter comes to mind).

Skills Focus:

Writing: Begin Informational Text

Math: Solve a variety of long division problems, both abstract and applied.

Reading: Recognize and be able to design effective concluding sentences from text.

Have a great month,

Mrs. Hernandez and Mr. McConnell

